
Dear Ms. England: 

Because Case No. 2007-00131 is pending before the Kentucky Public Service Commission, it is 
impermissible for the PSC or its staff to discuss the PSCs review of this matter or its possible 
outcome. However, your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's 
consideration as it deliberates in this matter. 

Thank you for your interest. 

4 
Director of ~ ~ m m u ~ i c a ~ i ~ ~ s  
~ e ~ t u c k y  Public Service ~ ~ m m i s s i o ~  
(502) ~ ~ ~ 3 9 ~ 0  x 208 

. .  

From: PSC - Public Information OiTicer 
!%gent: Monday, September 17,2007 4:19 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Pleasure Isle Water Project #2007-00131 

___- - -_-_--.-- - ---_-- *.-_---------------- 

From: Kathy EnglandpMT 
Sent: Monday, September 17,2007 5:17:55 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information 

Auto foonrvarded by a Rule 
Subject: Pleasure Isle Water 

Beth O'Donneli, Executive Director Public Safety Commission, 

I have been talking to NKY Water Dist. and it seems that if we want to tap into the city water, it 
will cost each of us $7750.00!! I also know that we could get city water and pay a surcharge of 
$30.00 on top of our new water bill, however, a judge in Northern Kentucky wants us to pay the 
lump sum in order to tap into the water. Absolutely no one on our street can afford that luxury. 
Everyone could afford to go the surcharge route. When we received the original letter for the 
water upgrade, which everyone wants desperately, it was stated that they were in the process of 
getting grants, and that we should be able to do the surcharge. 

Could you please help us with this matter. We would greatly appreciate the assistance. We have 
been wanting water for a very long time. We only recently received sewage which also cost a lot 
of money. As I stated, no one can really afford nearly $8,000 up front. 

Thanks, 
Kathy England 
305A Pleasure Isle Dr 
Covington, KY 41017 


